



This Week's eNews

September 19, 2023

Blog of the Week

Kent Kimball

I flew to Turkey with my old friend Paul, a retired Presbyterian pastor. We saw some magnificent things. Cappadocia, where there are thousands and thousands of "fairy castles"...homes that



people carved out of stone. They look like mushrooms. Very large mushrooms. They can be 15' tall or 100' tall! People have been living in them for thousands of years. Our ... Read More

Important Links

1stPresDowntown.org

Church Calendar

1st Pres on Facebook

Giving

Prayer Requests

1st Pres on YouTube

1st Pres Children

1st Pres Youth

This Week

Coffee House Conversations

Coffeehouse Conversation

Suicide Prevention

September 20th | 5:30 - 7 pm

Our Community Outreach team is hosting a topic so very important in our community - suicide prevention. Join us in Krueger Hall on Wednesday, September 20th as we welcome Jill Ainsworth from the Panhandle Health Department for a suicide prevention training event.

Memorial Service

Ginny DeLong

September 27th | 3 - 5 pm

1st Pres Gear Sale

We have a new design and several styles to choose from to enhance your Fall wardrobe.



The sale is underway! Contact <u>Kierstie</u> if you have questions.

Memorial Service

Gil Stinson

The family of Gil Stinson, who passed in 2021, have planned a memorial on Saturday, September 30th at 2 pm to celebrate Gil's life. There will be a cookie reception after the service in Krueger Hall.

Choirs

Please join us Wednesday, September 27th to celebrate the life of longtime member, Ginny



DeLong, who passed into the loving arms of Jesus on Sunday, September 3rd. There will be a cookie reception in Krueger Hall following the service.

Chancel & Bell Choirs

Our Chancel & Bell choirs have started rehearsing! All are welcome. Come and join us! Contact Kent Kimball if you have any questions.

Chancel Choir: Thursdays @7 pm Bell Choir: Sundays @ 7:15 am



Sunday's Service

What is holding you back from participating in God's mission? Join us Sunday as we let go and step forward with Christ. Watch Now

General News

Now Hiring

Sunday School Teacher

Is God leading you to apply for this Grades 2-5 position?
Please review the <u>Job Description</u> and send a cover letter and resume to the <u>Church</u>
<u>Office</u> or Jeannie Logozzo.

Getting Connected

Sermon-based Small Group

Stay tuned for updates from Adult Discipleship. You can still sign-up for a small group based on the sermon series. Groups will be forming soon!

Other Small Groups

Men's Fellowship
Sunday Morning Bible Study
Women's Circles

Providing Comfort

Prayer Shawls and Blankets

Do you know someone who could use a reminder that there are those who are praying for them? This gift can be a reminder and a comfort.

Visit the Fireside Room to choose your gift, and be sure to complete the sign-out sheet so we know where our prayers should be directed.

Men's Fellowship Returns

Our men's Thursday fellowship group meets on Thursdays at 11:00 am at the Iron Horse restaurant on Sherman Ave. All men are welcome! Please contact Sam Logozzo (425.359.6304) or Dick Peery if you have any questions.

Weekly @ 1stPres

Sundays

7:15 am Bell Choir Rehearsal9 am Classic Service in Sanctuary & Online10:30 am Contemplative Service in Sanctuary

Thursdays

Ecumenical Kitchen Lunch
ARMS Meeting
Chancel Choir Rehearsal

10:30 am Bible Study
----DOXA Service 11 am in gym

Fridays
Knitting for Warmth

Family Ministries

Children

Are you willing to assist our Sunday School teachers? We need two adults in every classroom, so your help is invaluable! Contact the office or go directly to the link below to sign-up.

Sunday School Assistant Signup

Background Check Form

Youth

Welcome 1st Pres Youth

Middle- and high-school students have the opportunity to connect with peers, grow in their faith, and serve together. Friends are always welcome.

Connect with the Band App

First Presbyterian Church | 521 Lakeside Ave., Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814

<u>Unsubscribe office@1stpresdowntown.org</u>

<u>Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent byoffice@1stpresdowntown.orgpowered by

